


 With cases still on the rise, Rosa believes that LA County and Long Beach Health 
Department may re-instate the indoor mask mandates in order to help curb the risk of 
exposure moving forward. 

 If that does become the case then new signage, guidelines and emailed 



 Clint confirmed that at this time the only guidelines would pertain to much 
larger events of over 150 people.  

7. Action Items & Next Steps 
a. Meeting Frequency 

o The next meeting will be had on September 14th at 2:30pm since August would be a very 
busy month throughout the organization.  
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